
 Hello Dear  
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

This is to REMIND YOU ONCE AGAIN, that we have been waiting for you since to 
contact us regarding your ALIBABA 2018 INTERNATIONAL MONETARY FUND )  ALIBABA 
is compensating all the scammer’s victims with sum of $ 1 Million US dollars, your email 
address was found as one of the scam victim. Now we want to let you know that your sum 
of $1 Million dollars has been approved to pay to you immediately.  
 

We did not hear from you since the time the payment was approved, we went and deposit 
your sum $1. Million dollars in the BANK, as we have traveled out of the country and will 
not come back till end of the year 2018. Now you are advice to contact the international 
payment manager as soon as you have received this mail. But if you have never fall into scam 
and you receive this massage, you are also entitled to receive the sun of $ 1  Million USD, because your 
email adders was found as one of the scam victim. 
 

For your information, we have paid for all Clearance Fees, showing that it’s not Drug 
Money nor to sponsor Terrorist ATTACK IN YOUR COUNTRY. Now you are advice to contact 

the INTERNATIONAL PAYMENT MANAGER, in South Africa for immediate payment 

of your sum of $1.millin dollars. 
 

Contact person Peterson Besman 

Email: internatonalglobal.ltd@gmail.com 

Telephone no + 27 ( 0)  83 6969 359  

Position Foreign Department. 
 

Please to avoid wrong payment re-confirin the following details to our payment manager.  

1. Your Full name  
2. Address 
3. Country  
4. Occupation  
5. Age 
6. Male / Female 
7. Phone Number 
8. Security codes No 2661428 
As a matter of facts, make sure you must contact him by indicating the code no ( 2661428 ) so that 

they will find your payment fail immediately as they have it in their record. 
 

Yours Sincerely  
Mrs. Janette Johnson.  

    Email: internatonalglobal.ltd@gmail.com 


